[Community Group Letterhead, if applicable]

[Date]

To: 
Naomi Kelly, City Administrator
Mayor Ed Lee
CC: 
Board of Supervisors, 

Melissa Howard, Mayor’s Office of Public Policy and Finance
Bill Barnes, Office of the City Administrator
Subject:  Publication of Urban Agriculture Strategic Plan and Evaluation
Dear Ms. Kelly and Mayor Lee,
[**I/we/name of group appreciate(s)**] the work that the Office of the City Administrator, Mayor's Office, and many other city departments have put into implementing the urban agriculture legislation thus far. However [**I/we am/are] very concerned that the urban agriculture program has not moved forward in a timely manner as required by the legislation. The release of the strategic plan and evaluation was due by December 31, 2012, and as of [today] this has not occurred. 

Despite numerous attempts by the San Francisco Urban Agriculture Alliance (SFUAA) and individuals to request the report's status and an updated timeline, it is still unclear where the legislation stands. [**I/we/name of group urge(s)**] the Office of the City Administrator and the Mayor’s Office to ensure that the strategic plan and evaluation be made available to the public as soon as possible given that the urban agriculture program cannot begin until this occurs.
[** a sentence or two about why you support the urban agriculture program legislation in the city **]

[**I/we/name of group strongly feel(s)**] it is paramount that the implementation of the legislation move forward, without further delay, in a manner that provides the public a reasonable opportunity to comment on the strategic plan and findings, including the recommendation of where the urban agriculture program should be housed, before being submitted to the Board of Supervisors.
Along with the SFUAA and numerous community based organization, [**I/we/name of group look(s)**]  forward to the report and the city's continued work towards supporting the urban agriculture community.
Sincerely, 

[Name]

[Title, if applicable]
